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Dear Senate Revenue Committee:

I believe that the tax system should be fair- we should each pay our fair share.

I previously owned and managed a small business for 7 years with a business partner. Small business owners need to
pay their share, too. They should pay at the rate as their employees.

I support eliminating the tax break as written in SB 1527.

Sincerely,

Charlotte Maloney
4391 Shadow Wood Dr
Eugene, OR 97405
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